
Date: February 5, 2025  Location: Elmer Boro Hall

Meeting Conducted by: Tom Ainslie, President

Attendees: Tanya Timberman, Tom Ainslie, Adam Frett, Cheryl Frett, Katie Williams, Jim 
Parks, Joe Valver, Mike Flood, Anthony D’Agostino, Jim Garrison, Brian Burt, Jared 
Newsome, Nick Zeak

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


GENERAL MEETING - Time 6:30pm 
 
1. Clean Up Day - March 15th 2025 at 8am

2. Team Parent to be implemented this season

3. Reviewed ways to provide support new coaches for the upcoming season.

4. Open the floor questions to public.


BOARD MEETING - Time 7:00pm 

1. Treasurer:

- Provided 2024 Expenditures/Revenue along with invoices/receipts

- Donation from the Ciclis family presented


2. Registration:

- Jim Garrison provided registration updates

- Suggestion made to send out a survey to see what parents would like to see from 

the Little League in the upcoming season

- All in agreement to eliminate in person registration next year

- Post to be generated for local school to register


3. Discussion:

- Green Branch field request sent in

- Elmer Boro and Ranch Hope Insurance certificates have been submitted

- Abuse Certificates must be completed by all coaches and board members. CPR 

certification/safety course to be provided to coaches.

- Jared Newsome received ground keeping quotes

- DTM to donate fertilizes and field maintenance this season for free

- All in favor to aerate and seed fields

- March 6th Garrison’s to donated tree clean up around BBQ area of park and to 

remove roots

- Opening Day basket auction fundraiser to be set up

- Field Sponsorships discussed


4. Future Discussions:

- Uniform pricing to be gathered

- Sponsorships to be e-mailed

- Punch list to be made for field update priority order




5. Upcoming Dates:

- Registration to conclude on February 23, 2025

- Next regular Board meeting March 4, 2025


